
THIS WEEK
Book Fair

Book Fair week has ARRIVED. We are still in need of volunteers tonight and tomorrow. If you
are available to help out during the event (day and night
shifts available), please sign up here.

Students will be previewing the Book Fair on Monday and
Tuesday with their classes. Family shopping hours are
Tuesday evening until 7pm and Wednesday / Thursday
after Thanksgiving Lunches and after school until 7pm.

Many of our teachers have created wishlists - please
consider supporting our teachers by purchasing a book for
their classroom. Copies of all teacher wishlists are available

at the checkout register at the book fair.

We are pleased to announce that John Gallagher, author of the Max Meow Series, will be
visiting our book fair on Thursday, November 16th.

THIS WEEK
Stock the Staff Room - 4th Grade

Show your appreciation by sending in individually wrapped treats (i.e.,
granola bars, chips, baked goods, fruit, trail mix, drinks, etc.). Items

can be dropped off in the front office. Sign up here.

THIS WEEK - November 15th and 16th
Thanksgiving Lunch

Join us for Thanksgiving Luncheon at Westbriar. Kindergarten
through 3rd grade on November 15th and 4th grade through 6th
grade on November 16th. Check the Wednesday folder for the full
schedule. Food will be available to purchase for family members -

CASH, EXACT CHANGE only.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D4CA8AC2EA2FD0-45754655-2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0F4EABA828A2F49-45914515-stock


Saturday, December 9th, 6:45
Family Skate Night

Please join us for our annual family skate night at Fairfax Ice
Arena. For more information and to purchase tickets, visit our

website.

Ongoing
Volunteers Needed

We are looking for volunteers to lead several upcoming
programs to include our science fair and new penny wars
fundraiser. If you are able to help run these events, please

email Morgan at wesptaprez@gmail.com.

Ongoing
Grocery Gift Card Collection

The PTA is collecting grocery store gift cards to support families in our
community facing food insecurity. Gift cards in any amount is appreciated

and can be dropped off in the main office.

Ongoing
FCPS Cares - Staff Kudos

Our amazing teachers and staff are what make
Westbriar to wonderful school that it is. Help us
celebrate and recognize their hard work and

dedication to our students by submitting a FCPS
Cares message here. It only takes 2 minutes to
write a note and is shared with the staff member

and our administration team.

https://www.westbriarpta.org/page-1863593
https://www.fcps.edu/careers/recognition-programs/fcps-cares-program


2023-2024 Spiritwear
Time to stock up on your Westbriar Spiritwear! Our store is open with weekly

deals. Check out our store online.

Visit our website at https://www.westbriarpta.org/

http://www.westbriarspiritwear.com/
https://www.westbriarpta.org/

